
 
To whom it may concern 
 

I own a commercial building in Exeter as well as my residence in E. Kingston.  

 

The Pandemic has reversed 10 years of consecutive growth and caused significant 

harm to our business and our employees. 

 

In order to keep our employees employed, we had to freeze wages and those at the 

top had to take a 20% pay cut. 

 

It would be an insensitive time to raise utility costs on business and the homeowner 

right now. 

 

Please fight to stay this action for a min of 1 year.    

 
Thank you 

 

Please note my new email address :  John@csgnam.com 

 

John 

 

John G. Salterio  

CSG Group of Companies 

P.O Box 440 

Exeter, NH 03833 

 

W# - 603-583-5863 -  Direct 

C# - 207-671-7208   

 

John@CSGNAM.com 
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